
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.  ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK: SCHOOL MADE COFFEE CAKE, TURKEY SAUSAGE LINKS, AND GRAPE JUICE.  
LUNCH: PEPPERONI PIZZA, COLESLAW, SALAD, AND FRUIT. CAFETERIA MONITORS: report 30 minutes 
before lunch. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Abigail Sandi, Brian Sandoval, 
Esmeralda Santos, and Trinity Scanlan.  Friday's monitors are:  Venus Schlauch, Keahi Shim, Shelby Shim, and Khyle 
Simon. 

TODAY IS 
THURSDAY, MAY 17, 2018 

REGULAR Schedule: 
1, 2, RECESS, 

3, 4, LUNCH, 5 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no TV access, 
please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Attention ALL NHS members- class of 2018, 2019 AND 2020- Please attend a brief but 
CRITICAL meeting in Ms. Olson's room, P-18, at lunch TODAY Thursday, May 17th.  Seniors- you 
will get your dinner invitation and SA1 forms, Juniors and Sophomores, you will get info on 
graduation as well as elections and EVERYBODY needs to vote on next year's executive board: 
President, (runner up will be VP) Secretary, Treasurer and Historian. Only class of 2019 who were 
already a member this year are eligible to be President.  Please email Ms. Olson your nominations no 
later than morning recess on Thursday. You must have permission to nominate someone other than 
yourself, and self-nominations are acceptable.  Thank you! 
 
See you in P-18 no later than 12:23 on Thursday! 
 
Seniors, please pay for your transcripts during recess, lunch, or after school at the registrar's office. 
 
All Senior Class of 2018: 
Please make sure you pay for your transcript bills directly to the registrar's office by Friday May 18 to 
avoid being put on withhold.  All obligations must be cleared in order to participate in graduation 
commencement exercises.  Thank you. 
 
Attention Seniors, next week, for  your last 3 days of school, Admin has approved casual dress for 
all seniors! Normal Friday dress rules still apply. Please take this opportunity to wash your uniform 
shirts and consider donating them to the PTSA Uniform drive so they can be donated to future 
students in need. The uniforms can be dropped off during Graduation Practice on Thursday.   Monday 
will be "School Spirit" themed. Tuesday is "College/Future career day: Wear a shirt representing 
where you will be going next year! Wednesday will be aloha attire. 
 
Yearbooks 
If you have preordered a yearbook for this school year, distribution will be on Friday, May 18 at 
lunch recess up in the library.  This is only for those who have already purchased a yearbook.  No 
yearbooks are being sold at this time.  If there happen to be any extras, they will be sold on a later 
date that will be announced here on morning announcement.  Again, this Friday is only for students 
who have already purchased a yearbook. 
 
Community service opportunity 
We are seeking donations of clean (completely off the bone) ti leaves for our Kupuna to make 
lei at Kaunoa West Maui senior center. Our goal this year is to make 3,000 lei. We will be 
giving community service hours to those who need. All donations can be dropped off at Kaunoa 
West Maui senior center from 8-4 Monday through Friday until Monday May 21. We can also 
arrange pick up if you don't have transportation. For questions or more information call 
Auntie Lindsay at 270-4310 or 268-1273. 
 
Class of 2019 Senior Class officers will be meeting in I-2 TODAY May 17th during lunch. 
 
Congratulations to YOU the LHS class of 2018. As your journey is about to begin we want to wish 
you the very best success wherever your path may lead you and remember to visit offend and share 
your lives with us! Remember your roots, Gather At This Place of Lahainaluna, Grasp the Flaming 
Torch of Excellence, And Let Us Move Forward Together. 
 
Before you go, please take care of your high school obligations making a smooth transition and 
avoiding the mad rush. The Master Withhold List has been updated. Outstanding withholds, may be 
paid at the main office. Please return any items (team uniforms, books from Samuel M Kamakau 
Library, text books from classes) to your teacher or coach and get a withhold clearance.  Pay all 
debits (tests fees, club dues, class fees, fund-raising expenses). This can be done with cash only, 
payable at the main office during morning recess and lunch period. 

Withholds (all financial obligations) & detention hours MUST be cleared by Wednesday, May 23 
your Last Day, by 3:30 PM 

The ultimate goal of Lahainaluna is to instill a sense of dignity and self-worth in each of you. Carry 
us with you always 

Seniors can still sign up for Project Grad for $75. This price is available until May 24th, space 
permitting.  Applications can be found in the school office or online at www.lahainalunaptsa.org. 
 
Aloha Concert: Come and bid our class of 2018 music department seniors Aloha as they will be 
performing at our annual Aloha Concert this Sunday 6pm at Jimmie H. Greig Gymnasium. 
Admission is free and doors open at 5:40pm. Performing is our concert band, concert choir, jazz 
Band, selected ensembles, and our massed ensemble. Hope to see you all there! 
 
Are you interested in becoming a MAJORETTE for next school year? Please attend an 
informational meeting THIS Thursday, May 17th 2:15pm at Sue D Cooley Stadium.  No experience? 
Not a problem.  Learn a skill, have fun, make lifelong friends, represent your school.  Any questions? 
Please see Mr. Carlos or email him at myron_carlos@notes.k12.hi.us or join our Facebook page 
@luna majorette 2018-2019 Hope to see you there and check out our video at the end today's 
morning broadcast. 
 
Lunas Robotics is currently looking for members, both full-time and part-time. You can choose 
based on your availability. 
Think you won't have space on your schedule but are interested in joining? That's alright! We are 
very flexible with other clubs, extracurricular, or activities you may have. 
 
What does Lunas Robotics do exactly? We are made up of different subgroups: Building, 
Documenting, and Programming Teams, each contributing differently to the construction of the robot 
with help from mentors.  
 
If you enjoy hands on projects, working with machines, tools, and creating blueprints, build team is 
for you. If your thing is more coding and wiring, you should consider the programming team. Or 
perhaps you enjoy photography, video editing, and marketing, then the documenting team is waiting 
for 
you. LITTLE TO NO EXPERIENCE IS NECESSARY. 
 
By joining, you could get to travel and participate in FIRST Robotics Competition (FRC) Regionals 
on the Mainland and Hawaii, as well as get to meet new people from different states and countries 
while visiting new places! 
 
If you are interested or have any questions, join us at lunch on May 22nd at Mr. Luckey's room, next 
to the auto shop. Or contact us at lunas3882@gmail.com. Please check our video at the end of 
morning broadcast tomorrow 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
 
UHMC will be on campus one last time to help seniors who have not completed their FAFSA 
(financial aid) or have a problem with their financial aid packages. They will be in the College & 
Career Center on Monday, May 21. They will help anyone who needs assistance or information, 
regardless of where you will be attending college.  
 
Everyone should have their financial aid packages by now, if you have not received anything yet 
there may be something wrong. Please respond to this email to secure an appointment with the 
UHMC counselor on Monday, May 21. 
 
 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
 
Japanese Club:  The date of our Sayonara Party has been changed!  It is now on Wed. May 30 at 
5:00 PM.  Pick up an updated permission form from Sensei today!  See you all there! 
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